Mr. X.L.Pellicer
101, Oglethorpe Boulevard
SANT AUGUSTINE, Flo 32084

Dear X,

Thank you for your letter of 14th September.

I intend to be in Sant Augustine between the 6th and 12nd of November.

I wrote this already to the Mayor of Sant Augustine who asked the same question.

In reference with the termites of the Llambias House, I think that the fighting of the aunts is $\bf e$ problem for the Historical Society and not for you and $\bf x$.

If the Historical Society cannot maintain the historic bullding of Sant Augusaine, I will feel sorry for Historical Society.

